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Terms and Conditions for business with the customer 

 

It is mutually agreed that the following terms of agreement form an integral part of this contract and 
that no variation or modification of this contract shall be effective unless accepted and agreed by 
both parties in writing. This is an order for photography, album design and album. 
 

Wedding Booking: A deposit of £50 is non-refundable required at time of booking. We can not 
reserve wedding date with out a deposit & signed Booking form. Deposit is not refundable in the 
event of customer cancellation. A provisional booking may be held for one week, which will be 
secured upon receipt of booking form and deposit. If this is not received the date will be making 
available to other booking. The balance outstanding is due for payment 2 weeks before the wedding. 
If paying by personal cheque, sufficient time for cheque clearance much be allowed, otherwise 
payment will be cash only. 
 

Portraits & Christening Booking: A deposit of £30.00 is non-refundable required at time of 
booking, balance payable on the day of shoot. 
 

Copyright: I neither understand and accept that the copyright of all Wedding & Portraits 
photographs belongs to Manchester Studio Copyright & patents Act 1988 and that you may not copy 
the photographs nor permit them to be copied by any means whatsoever. 
 

Display: Manchester Studio have the right to display any commissioned photograph taken by us for 
any marketing purposes i.e leaflets, website at photographersincheshire.co.uk, Facebook / Twitter / 
Youtube or any other commercial purposes. 
 

Digital Files For Storage: Digital files remain the property of Manchester Studio, the items will not 
be deleted and will be kept on file/system by Manchester Studio. Subject to these Terms, as long as 
you are an active participant in the Service, Manchester Studio offers free, unlimited storage, for 
non-commercial purposes, of your digital photos. 
 

Deliveries for prints, Canvas, Album or Digital Files: Delivery of the Digital Files from the date 
from the photo shoot  within 21 days. Delivery for the prints or canvas 14 to 21 days. Delivery of 
album from date off booking 6-8 weeks (depending on the type of book) after sign off from The 
Client. 
 

Images: All image sizes are normal. Manchester Studio will provide a pleasing colour balance, but 
cannot guarantee exact colour matching owing to anomalous reflectance caused by a combination of 
certain dyes and materials especially man-made fibbers. It is sometimes impossible to record on film 
the exact colour as seen by the human eye. 
 

Force Majored or Act of God: The due performance of this contract is subject to alteration or 
cancellation by either party owing to any cause beyond their control. 
 

The Photographers: On occasions and without notice it may be necessary for the photographer(s) 
originally specified to be substituted by another photographer(s) (e.g. due to ill health). 
 
© This documents Copyright by Manchester Studio & Prices subject to change without further notice & Terms and Conditions on all booking. 


